
Continuing Professional 
Development Statement 

 
At Stanford in the Vale Primary School, we aim for everybody to 
flourish in a loving community by ‘working together to achieve 

together’, with all achieving their individual potential to be the best 
they can be through the values of Love, Hope and Community. 

 
Continuing Professional Development is any activity that increases 

the skills, knowledge or understanding of staff and their 
effectiveness in school. 

 
All our staff have a personal and professional entitlement to 

Continuing Professional Development. 
 

Staff should expect to engage in Continuing Professional 
Development and support the Continuing Professional 

Development of others. 
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